
 

 

 
NEWS – Notification of relocation of the Company’s head office building 

 

Please be informed that the International Engineering Public Co. Ltd. has relocated the 

Company’s head office building 

 

From 408/37 Phaholyothin Place Building, floor 9
th

, Phaholyothin Road, Samsennai 

Subdistrict, Phayathai District, Bangkok 10400 

 

To 333/86, 333/89, IT Square Building, Tower 1, floor 6
th

, Kamphaengphet 6 Road, 

Talat Bangkhen Subdistrict, Lak Si District, Bangkok 10210 

Telephone :      02-619-0199 

Fax      :      02-619-0019 

Mobile  :      081-634-5768 

This is from 17 May 2022 onwards. 
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